
Nursing Education 
 
1. Completed and disseminated the White paper on the importance of Nurse residency programs for 
new graduate nurses  
2. Reinforced at the monthly meetings the resources available for nurse educators to use from Project 
Firstline. 
3. Discussed the following topics and identified some strategies for the nurse educator to employ in 
practice: 
       Diversity equity and inclusion  
       Artificial intelligence  
       NCLEX next generation questions 
       Course evaluation forms and why students don’t like to return them  
        Dedicated education units 
4. Participated with the program committee to review the abstracts and to choose the podium/poster 
presentations for the ANA-NY annual 2023 meeting in November (Chaired by J. Lapidus-Graham) 
5. Collaborated with NSANYS to identify topics of concern/interest to nursing students. 
6. Suzanne Sullivan RN, Executive secretary of the New York State Board of Nursing attended the March 
meeting to engage in dialogue about current issues affecting nurse educators. 
7. The NEC submitted monthly continuing education articles, including one article from Lauren Lodico, 
the current President of NSNA and several articles from NEC members. 
8. Emily Spinner and her research team talked about the use of restrictive search criteria in nursing 
literature searches at our May meeting. The presentation was recorded and placed on the ANA-NY 
YouTube page. 
 


